AMRITA VIDYALAYAM

SENIOR SECONDARY CBSE SCHOOL (AFFILIATION NO.1130190) PLOT NO.4, SEC 25, JUINAGAR (W), NAVI MUMBAI-400705

Dear Parents/ Students

This is to inform you that as per the NMMC circular no. 2138/2021 dated 30/11/2021 we have received permission to reopen schools for classes I to VII from 15th December, 2021 purely on the willingness/consent of the parents and the students.

Due to the ongoing Board exams of class X and XII which will end on 21st December, the classes for I to VII will reopen from December 22nd. Parents who have submitted the consent form for willingness to send students to school can begin sending their children to school from 22nd December onwards

Students should abide to all Covid-19 safety measures when they are coming to school:

- * Most importantly if anyone in the family is Covid positive presently, then the student should avoid coming to school and continue with online classes unless he gets the Rtpcr test done and is negative.
- * Wearing of protective mask is mandatory.
- * Students should carry their own hand sanitizer, water bottles and tiffin (only dry snacks allowed carry tissue to avoid crowd or touching of taps).
- * Sharing of tiffin and water bottles should be strictly avoided.
- * Exchange of books, pens or any kind of items to be strictly avoided for safety reasons,
- * Students should maintain proper social distancing and avoid mingling with their friends.
- * Students/parents should follow the instructions given by their class teachers in themeeting that will be conducted on 17th December 2021 regarding Time table, timings, slots allotted, books to be carried etc., All the students/parents should join the online meeting which will be scheduled in ms teams.
- * Printed Consent form duly signed by the parents should be submitted to the class teacher to join Physical school.
- * A copy of the consent form to be carried daily by the student while coming to school.
- * Entry will not be given without Consent form (as per the SOP of the NMMC).

NOTE:

However students who are not in station due to the present situation can continue attending classes online as per the regular timetable.

Regards